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Date: October 30, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Discussion Related to Bond Issue Implementation 
 

We would like to continue the discussion related to the bond issue 
implementation at the Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday,  
November 4, 2013. Specifically, Cresa will be present to discuss the bid results 
for Environmental Consultants and Commissioning Services.  
 
The RFP’s were made available on October 14, 2013.  Our Owner’s 
Representative Plante Moran Cresa conducted a pre-bid conference on October 
18, 2013 and accepted clarifying questions through October 21, 2013. The bid 
responses were due on October 29, 2013. We have received numerous 
responses and Cresa is currently reviewing the information.   
 
The bid responses are available in the Business Office conference room for any 
Board member that would like to look at the documents provided by the various 
firms. 
 
On Monday, November 4, 2013 at the Building and Site Committee Meeting 
Cresa will present the results of their evaluation to the Board of Education and 
provide recommendations for next steps in the process of selecting the 
Environmental Consultants and the Commissioning Services.  As always, please 
let me know if there are any additional questions.  
 

   
LA/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
  

 
  


